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[ strongly oppose the proposed rule that would mandate sales of electric vehicles in Maine.

Many people in cold climates such as ours are having life threatening problems with these not ready for
prime time so-called solutions that have proven themselves not to be safe for anyone. Cars that won’t
charge in sub-zero temperatures are a danger to anyone that is in one.

[ consider this heavy-handed government crackdown a threat to our safety, our economy, and to our
working class's ability to survive in rural Maine. Just look at the recent storms when much of the state
lost power. How many Mainers would have been in an even more dangerous position if this mandate had
already been rammed through?

Mainers are able to buy electric cars right now if they want them. Some do, but many don't. Electric cars
are expensive, so forcing Mainers to buy them will hit everyone right in the wallet.

Good ideas should not require force, and Mainers from all political stripes are opposing this mandate
because they want to be able to choose for themselves what vehicles they drive.

[ also can't believe that a board of unelected people feel that they have the power to even consider such a
sweeping overhaul of the fabric of Maine life.
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